
STATELINE MASS TRANSIT DISTRICT


Notice of Public Hearing


Notice is hereby given that a public hearing will be held before the Board of Trustees of 
the Stateline Mass Transit District, Winnebago County, Illinois on May 22, 2024 at 9:30 
a.m. at the SMTD Office, 11722 Main Street, Roscoe, Illinois, 61073, to consider the 
annual budget/appropriations ordinance for the Stateline Mass Transit District.  Members 
of the public are invited to attend the public hearing; at which time an opportunity will be 
given to address the Board of Trustees of the Stateline Mass Transit District.  


Copies of the proposed budget/appropriations ordinance will be available for public 
inspection at the SMTD Office, 11722 Main Street, Roscoe, Illinois, 61073, during 
regular offices hours (9am to 5pm, M - F) after March 27, 2024. 


Persons requiring auxiliary aids and services should contact Stateline Mass Transit 
District at (779) 771-6778 five (5) days prior to the meeting to inform of their anticipated 
attendance. 


Dated:  March 27, 2024 


Sharon K. Hecox

Executive Director


To be published in the Rockton Herald on April 4, 2024.
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